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November 3, 2022 

BSUIR R&D Department celebrated its 35th anniversary 

 

On November 3, in BSUIR, the research and development team celebrated 35 years since 
the day when the Research and Development Department was created. At the meeting of 
the Scientific and Technical Council gathered not only the top management of the Research 
and Development Department and young researchers but the scientists who were at the 
origin of this department also. 

BSUIR Rector Vadim Bogush expressed his well wishes to the R&D Department team on 
the occasion of the anniversary: “35 years, from the perspective of a human, can be 
considered young, but in science, moreover in electronics industry, it is at least 5 
generations of technologies that have dramatically changed the world. Many changes are 
awaiting us in the future. I wish you to overcome these changes altogether, feeling the 
support of the older generation, audacity, and openness of youth ideas.” 

 

 
Vice-Rector for R&D Viktor Stempitsky expressed his warm words of gratitude as well:  
"R&D is always about success, achievements, and recognition. This is the brand of the 
University, which largely determines what BSUIR is. And this brand is created thanks to a 
united team that combines youth and experience, which sets goals and achieves them. My 
wish to all is to have patience and motivation to develop, create and make scientific 
discoveries.” 
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The ex-heads of the R&D Department were invited to the event. Among them there were 
Doctor of Technical Sciences, Professor Valentin Muravyov (worked in this position from 
1987 to 2004), Alexander Kuznetsov, and Anatoly Osipov. Academician, Doctor of 
Technical Sciences, Professor Vladimir Labunov expressed his well wishes to the colleagues, 
too.  

More photos of the event at www.linkedin.com. 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/science-bsuir_bsuir-sciencebsuir-activity-6994276695369224192-gpxe/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktopwww.linkedin.com

